
 

 

Dear Provider:  
 
You recently received information regarding DMBA’s partnership with Magellan Rx Management 
(Magellan Rx) to manage a new process for reviewing and approving certain drugs effective January 
1, 2019. To help providers better prepare for this new process, we are offering online training during 
which a Magellan Rx team of experts guide you through the prior approval process. Understanding 
our new procedures will help ensure your claims are processed promptly and accurately.  
 
Please join us for a 30-minute, web-based training session (presented by Magellan Rx) to become 
familiar with:  

• Policies and procedures for this new program  
• Which drugs require prior approval  
• How to obtain access to the Magellan Rx website 
• How to complete prior authorization requests using easy-to-use online tools from Magellan Rx 

 
Online training sessions are available on the following dates: 

Tuesday, December 11, 2018    8 a.m. MST 
Tuesday, December 11, 2018    12 p.m. MST 
Wednesday, December 12, 2018   8 a.m. MST 
Wednesday, December 12, 2018  12 p.m. MST 
Thursday, December 20, 2018       8 a.m. MST 
Thursday, December 20, 2018  12 p.m. MST 

 
To register for an online training session, please send the following details by email for each 
attendee to MRxWebinar@MagellanHealth.com: 

• Webinar date and time (please choose one option from the list of dates and times above)  
• Physician name and/or name of group or hospital  
• Tax ID  
• Practice address  
• Email and phone contact information  

 
Once you register, you will receive an email confirmation with instructions for accessing the online 
training session. Please note the Magellan Rx website will be accessible for prior authorizations 
beginning December 17, 2018. 
  
If you have questions, please contact DMBA Member Services at 801-578-5600 in the Salt Lake City 
area or toll free at 800-777-3622.  
  
Thank you, 
 
Deseret Mutual Benefit Administrators 
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